
The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, February 22, 2022: Quick Notes 

 

 

 The Board approved Trustmark National Bank’s proposal for lease purchase financing of 

road maintenance equipment at 1.98 percent interest over 5 years. 

 

 The County awarded the bid for solid waste collection and recycling services to Waste 

Management – the current vendor.  There are no planned changes in pickup schedules. 

 

 The Board approved an agreement with the City of Gluckstadt to repair potholes and to 

perform other simple repairs in Gluckstadt until September 30, 2023, in exchange for the 

city’s share of road taxes. As a new city, Gluckstadt does not yet have the staff and 

equipment to repair roads in the city and the county has agreed to assist. 
 

 The Board voted to hold a public hearing on March 21, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. in the 

boardroom to discuss the possible abandonment of Swamp Road. 

 

 At the request of the Central Mississippi Planning Development District, the Board 

passed a resolution in support of passenger rail efforts in Central Mississippi. 

 

 The Board approved the final plat for Glendale Farms, IA. 

 

 The Board approved a temporary construction easement to work on a pipe that is causing 

water to back-up into Keating Circle.  

 

 The Board recognized correspondence from the Central Mississippi Planning and 

Development District advising that Madison County will receive a $2.4mm grant to 

widen Yandell Road from Westfalen Drive to Madison County Elementary School. 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again March 7, 2022  

at 9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 


